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Sir,

Kindly refer to your letter No.1.2.1/WWF/1127 dated April 14, 1999 seeking the
endorsement of the Royal Government for accessing a medium sized grant from the
Global anxronment,_Fac111ty

In this respect, since the proposed project “Linking Protected Areas for
Ecosystems Conservation” will be important for the planned link co idors between all
the national parks of Bhutan, we are pleased to convey the endorsement of the Royal
Government for WWF to access a medium sized grant from the Global Environment
Facility. We sincerely hope support from the GEF would be granted to the WWF for this
important project.

Yours sincerely,

1 led—

(Karma Tshiteem)
Head (ACS)



